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Tamina Roberts

From: Geoff Deavoll <gdeavoll@doc.govt.nz>
Sent: Friday, 21 March 2014 4:07 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: TRIM: Submission of Director General of Conservation on Variation 1 to the proposed 

Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan
Attachments: Submission on Variation 1 to the pCLWRP - FINAL.pdf

HP TRIM Record Number: C14C/43470

Hi, 
 
Please find attached the Director General of Conservation’s submission on Variation 1 to the proposed Canterbury Land 
and Water Regional Plan. 
 
A copy will also be sent to the Council by post. 
 
Regards 
 
 

Geoff Deavoll  
Resource Management Planner - Kai Whakamaherehere Penapena Rawa  
Planning Team Christchurch  
Policy and Planning Group  
Department of Conservation - Te Papa Atawhai  
72 Moorhouse Avenue, PO Box 4715, Christchurch 8140  
DDI:03 371 3712    VPN:5412  

Conservation for prosperity Tiakina te taiao, kia puawai  
www.doc.govt.nz  
 

  

Caution - This message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential or subject to 
legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please 
notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We apologise for the 
inconvenience. Thank you. 
































